
P-0015-001

As you have noted, many of the problems and proposed solutions you

have identified address issues far beyond the scope of the CRC

project.   However, the CRC project has been planned in the context of,

and is consistent with, the region's broad transportation and land use

vision and needs.  Some of these are compatible with your suggestions

and others are not.  Many different options for addressing the CRC

project's Purpose and Need were evaluated in a screening process prior

to the development and evaluation of the alternatives in the DEIS.

Options eliminated through the screening process included a new

corridor crossing over the Columbia River (in addition to I-5 and I-205),

an arterial crossing between Hayden Island and downtown Vancouver, a

tunnel under the Columbia River, and various modes of transit other than

light rail and bus rapid transit. Section 2.5 of the DEIS explains why the

options evaluated in screening were dropped from further consideration.
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